

Welcome to the first edition of the Oatlands pre-school newsletter. We will be providing a termly newsletter to let you know about all the exciting things coming up.

Before we get to that, we wanted to explain a few things that you may not yet know;

The Fundraising Committee are parents of the pre-school who have volunteered their own time to raise money.

Because Oatlands pre-school is a registered charity, all money made by the pre-school (through the fees you pay) is spent on the pre-school. Your fees pay directly for the teacher's salaries, equipment and any activities the children take part in. There is no profit making at Oatlands Pre-School.

Our role is to help support the pre-school with any extra funds so that the children can have extra activities and equipment. The money raised last year enabled us to

THE THINGS WE ARE SAVING FOR THIS **SCHOOL YEAR:**

WILL BE DISPLAYING A TARGET METER, PLEASE WATCH OUR PROGRESS



NEW WEBSITE visit www.oatlandpreschool.org

DIARY DATES

TUESDAY 30[™] OCTOBER Danny the Photographer

THURSDAY 8TH NOVEMBE Parents Social. Flintgate

FRIDAY 9TH NOVEMBER Father Xmas info deadline

FRIDAY 7TH DECEMBER

Kids Movie Pyjama Night

Pre-school Nativity & Raffle

MONDAY 10TH DECEMBER

WEDNESDAY 12TH DECEMBER Woking Pantomime

FRIDAY 14TH DECEMBER

Last Day of Term - Entertainer

We're working hard to do the best job we

ASKING ALL PARENTS

can to fundraise for the pre-school this year. If you know of any businesses, big or small, who would be willing to donate Raffle prizes or play equipment to our for pre-school, please make those enquiries yourself and let the Fundraising Team know. It all helps make things fun so that ALL the Tigers and Lions Room children can enjoy.

LAST CALL FOR PANTOMIME TICKETS Sign up soon – it's first come first served. £16 a ticket with a free ice cream. Payment in cash (a must) by 12th November. Please email: katiebelluk@gmail.com or caroline_donnelly@hotmail.co.uk (or catch us on drop off/pick up) Great opportunity for parents to get together too. DON'T FORGET TO

PAY CAROLINE OR KATIE

AUTUMN TERM 2018 NEWSETTER

purchase Nexus magnetic boards, larger construction toys and diggers for the children. It also paid for a new caterpillar tunnel for the outdoor area. In May we had a farm visit the pre-school which the children loved and the money raised will also pay for the Christmas Party entertainer for this December: Pixie.

So far this term we have built the new website, designed and written this Newsletter and have updated our Facebook page to keep you informed of events https:// www.facebook.com/groups/2040902339477725/

We are producing a target chart so you can see how much we are saving and what we are saving for.

Every penny goes to benefitting ALL the children at our pre-school, if anyone wants to get involved please let Katie Bell or Caroline Donnelly know. The more the merrier! We hope you enjoy this first issue and we look forward to seeing you at some of our events this year.

SMALL CHANGE MONEY BOX Want to unload your

purse? All small change can help towards our target, to help the school and benefit the children. **DROP OFF YOUR**

CHANGE ON THE WAY IN.



OIN OUR FACEBOOK PAGE Oatlands Preschool, Weybridge







If you shop on Amazon, every time you purchase something, they will make a donation to our lovely

pre-school as it is a registered charity. The money can help towards fun things for the children. Click the link and view the screen shots to see how easy it is for you to set up: Just select: Oatlands Pre-School from the list

If you have any fundraising ideas

or would like to be involved just

HELP SUPPORT OATLANDS PRE-SCHOOL, WEYBRIDGE

contact katiebelluk@gmail.com WE'RE ALREADY RECEIVING SUPER CHRISTMAS RAFFLE DONATIONS FROM THE FOLLOWING LOCAL COMPANIES:

> Are donating an Orthopaedic pillow to our Christmas Raffle – British made and highly recommended to patients.

Established since 2005. With a reputation for providing excellent care and service to people who come to us for treatment and the wide range of GPs

BEAVERBROOK weybridge&walton physiotherapy



one term of Monkey Music classes at any of our venues including membership to the Little Monkey Club. For more

information just visit: www.monkeymusic.co.uk/ **POWERS Cafe Oatlands** have donated a £30 voucher

Donating a voucher for

THE IVORY TUSK

Have donated a £40 voucher



Great fine dining Indian restaurant 78 High Street, Shepperton. When dining in the restaurant and you mention Oatlands Pre-school, 20% of the food bill will be donated to the school. www.theivorytusk.co.uk

and Consultants who refer their patients to us. Contact us on 01932 847900

or info@weybridgephysio.co.uk www.weybridgephysio.co.uk





with over 30yrs Experience Ø7786 13Ø 4Ø8

Servicing The Heart Of Surrey

are donating framed art prints

WITH MORE DONATIONS THE COMING WEEKS!

